
CONWELL-EGAN

November Newsletter

Conwell-Egan dormitory students wish a happy and joyful time

to family and friends during this wonderful holiday season! 

The students had a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday with their

friends and host family! Please check out the November

newsletter!

RESIDENCE HALL



Thanksgiving 

The dorm students went to the Neshaminy Mall in
Bensalem. There was a variety of stores, so it was
good for students who usually do window
shopping. Students went to almost every store
and then had Chick-fil-A for lunch. The mall was
not crowded, so they could wandered through it
leisurely. There was a movie theater in the
shopping mall where the students could watch a
movie. Neshaminy Mall is close to the dorm and
students can easily get there.  

The dorm students celebrated
Thanksgiving, the second most
beloved holiday in the United
States, a little early on November
21. Steak, salad, and rice was
served for Thanksgiving dinner.
After dinner, the students learned
the origin of Thanksgiving, and
then got to know each other a
little more by doing Kahoot
quizzes made by every student.
Jiwoo Kim, the student who got
the highest score, got a prize!

Neshaminy Mall
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Princeton University
Campus Tour 

The dorm students went to Princeton, NJ for the
November college tour. 
Princeton University is one of the IVY league
universities and is the fourth-oldest institution
of higher education in the United States. The
school is known for its top-quality teaching and
tight-knit student community. Students in the
classes are motivated and the professors are all
experts in their respective fields. It is also
known for social sciences, engineering,
biological and biomedical sciences. 

The students started the tour at Nassau Hall, the oldest building at Princeton
University. Since it was during Thanksgiving break, there were few students on
the campus so the students had a good chance to walk around and get to know
the school. All the buildings are old but still look beautiful. The dorm students
had such a good time there, hanging out and taking some pictures together. 

At Blair Hall 

At Nassau Hall Students taking a picture together
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The Dining Service at Conwell-Egan residence hall provides tasty food
and good service. We meet the wide range of tastes and meal
preferences for the students.

In November, we had these foods 
at the CEC dorm!

MEALS 
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Conversation Partner  
Every week, the dorm students  are
welcome to have a conversation with
Mrs Schwartz through zoom. Students
usually talk about their daily lives and
improve their communication skills. 

Conwell Egan Dormitory has Global Ambassador Program.
Students work on a volunteer basis to serve as liaisons
between the current Conwell Egan community and
prospective students.The Global Ambassador’s main job is
to be a helpful, friendly face for the new freshmen students.
In addition to it, its main duties include being a mentor for
two international students from around the world every year. 

Global Ambassador Program 

This program aims to inspire students to dream big and think global. By
being involved with the Global Ambassadors Program, students will
heighten their awareness of their place in the world and their ability to
make positive change. 

Mrs. Schwartz has a love of language
and enjoys explaining slang and
idiomatic  expressions. Speaking  with
her for the dorm students is a great
chance to improve their English. 
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Stay Tuned for 
December's Newsletter!
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